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GET Committee 

From: 	 Michele Davis Heile <michelemahealani@yahoo.com > 
Sent: 	 Tuesday, January 22, 2019 8:22 AM 
To: 	 GET Committee 
Subject: 	 RE: Karla Peters for Maui County GET Committee 

Aloha Honorary Committee, 

My name is Michele Davis Heile and I am proud to offer my recommendation of Karla Peters to whom I have 
personally 

known since kindergarten from St. Anthony school. 

We have grown up together here on Maui and I have experienced a very hard working, dedicated person personally 

and professionally. 

She is a family person who has always cared for everyone and presented herself with grace under any circumstance. 

Mahalo for your consideration. 

Best, 

Michele Davis Heile 

808-281-8907 


